
 
 

Kia ora, Talofa lava, Greetings         We love to rock and roll, but enough already!     
                                                            The seismograph is going berserk! 

     
 

ARE YOU LOOKING FOR CHILD CARE THE WEEK BEFORE CHRISTMAS? 
 
We are thinking about having KCC opening for an extra holiday programme from Friday 16 to Friday 23 December, 
available from 7.30am to 5.45pm. We need to know urgently if there is enough interest from our school community 
for this. 
 
Please send back this slip, or ring the school office, or text a message, or send us a message through the school 
website, to let us know you are keen. 
 
KCC HOLIDAY CARE: Friday 16 to Friday 23 December (inclusive) 2016. 
 
Family name:_________________________ Children’s names:_______________________________________ 
 
YES, we are looking for care during this time. 

 
TERM FOUR DATES 
This Week 

The earthquakes and the terrible weather have turned our plans upside down this week! 
Mon 14 Nov: Mindlab trip, Coastline clean-up and thank you Thank you from staff to community get-together. All 

postponed. New dates to be advised. 

Tue 15: Year Six dinghy sailing at Seaview Marina: Cancelled completely due to conditions. An alternative activity to 

be organised for the week after camp. 

Wed 16 Nov: BoT meeting: 7.00-9.00pm: Staffroom 

Thu 15 Nov: Northern Zone athletics: Naenae Park: 9.30am start. Team travelling by bus. 

Fri 18 Nov: School assembly, hosted by Room 14: 9.00am 

Fri 18 Nov: Rooms 7, 8 & 9 trip to Zeelandia 

Later on 

Mon 21 Nov: ERO visiting school this week 

Mon 21 Nov: 5-7pm - Thank you from staff to community get-together, postponed from last Monday. 

Tue 22 Nov: ERO available to talk to community: 2.00-3.00pm. Other times by appointment 

Tue 22 Nov: Interzone athletics: Years Four, Five, Six: Hutt Recreation Ground 

Wed 22 Nov: Junior School athletics day: Years Zero, One, Two, Three 

Wed 23 Nov: Year Six camp: Attending adults meeting. 7.00pm. About an hour. Staffroom. Or….. 

……Thu 24 Nov: Year Six camp: Attending adults meeting. 3.00pm. About an hour. Staffroom. Come to one only. 

Mon 28 Nov - Fri 2 Dec: Year Six Camp at Outdoor Pursuits, Wairarapa 

Tue 29 Nov: Wellington City trip: Rooms 3, 4, 56 

NEWSLETTER: 16 November/Whiringa-ā-rangi 2016 
 

ph: 939 9707       txt: 027 3710 947              Dental Clinic: 0800TALKTEETH 
Principal’s e-mail: barbara.hay@koraunui.school.nz   Text: 022 170 1927 
 

BoT:   Barbara Hay: 939 9707   Craig Press: 563 8600  Rachel Brinkley: 971 5741     
Gillian McPeake: 939 9707  Shane Doherty: 027 445 8416 Toni Wana: 939 9707  Eli Maiava:  027 305 
8622   Vera Xu: 021 030 6853  Dave Robinson: 021 927 618 
KCC Cellphone: 027 241 3028 

 

Congratulations to the KPG, led by Spencer, for a great evening at the night 
market. The RSA was happy, the sellers were happy and the buyers went home 
happy with lots of goodies! $??? Was raised for the school. 
 

 
Remember to get your 2017 calendar orders in as soon as possible! 
 
KPG Committee…you are simply the best! 
 

mailto:barbara.hay@koraunui.school.nz


Tue 29 Nov: Regional Athletics: Newtown Park 

Wed 30 Nov: BoT meeting: 7.00-9.00: Staffroom 

Fri 2 Dec: Technology Challenge: Rooms 3, 4, 56: In hall:  10.30am-12.30pm 

Wed 7 Dec: Year Six patrol party hosted by the police: Naenae Pool: 10.30-noon: Bus free 

Wed 7 Dec: BoT meeting: 7.00-9.00pm: Staffroom 

Fri 9 Dec: School assembly, hosted by Room 13: 9.0am 

Sat 10 Dec: Farewell to Barbara Hay, Walter Nash Centre, 1.00-4.00pm. Please RSVP to Invitation 

Tue 13 Dec: Year Six graduation: 7.00pm. School hall 

Wed 14 Dec: Year Six Magical Mystery Tour: Straight after school until very, very late..! 

Thu 15 Dec: 11.00am final assembly. Finish at 12 noon. NO KCC  

Fri 16-Fri 23 Dec: KCC holiday programme available.  

Sat 17 Dec: Pasifika performing at Dowse Square sometime between 3.00pm and 6.00pm 

2017  

Mon 9 Jan: KCC holiday programme starts on Monday 9 January and finish on Thursday 26 January 

Tue 24 Jan: Stationery sales start 

Thu 26 Jan: Last day for KCC holiday programme 

Mon 30 Jan: Term One starts 

 50c STALLS: Friday morning tea in the hall. 

 The school is now banking with ASB! Please change the account number for any direct payments you 
make to the school.    12 3478 0015483 00 

 Did you know we now have eft-pos at the office? For payments only, no cash out sorry. 
 

 

 
NAME: ______________________________________________ Rm: ______  

 

PIECE-A-PIZZA FRIDAY LUNCH                            (Order to school by Thursday at noon.) 

 

__ Hawaiian @ $1.50 = $____            __ Simply Cheese @ $1.50 = $____    __ Ham & Cheese @ $1.50 = $____
  

__ Moosie @ $1 = ___        __Juicie @ $1 = ____   Flavour:  lime      chocolate      berry      tropical    

         

 
        

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FRIDAY LUNCHES 
 

THIS WEEK IS PIZZAS 
Orders by Thursday lunch time this week. 

 
NEXT WEEK IS SUBWAY 

Order form attached. Orders due to school by 
lunchtime next Wednesday (23 Nov) 

2017 Calendars 
Orders now being taken for 2017 School Calendars 

Please indicate if you wish your child’s artwork to be on the 

front of the calendar or their photo, there can’t be both. 
 

Name of child  
 

_______________________________________Rm _____ 

On front of calendar. (Please circle your preference).  

 

ARTWORK        PHOTO 

 

Calendar cost is  1 @ $15 2 @ $20 

 

Each additional calendar is another $5 

 

No: Calendars required ________. Money enclosed $ _______. 

 

All orders must be accompanied by payment.  
Last day for orders 2 December or if Yr6 last day for orders 25 
November! From next week orders will be processed as 
received. The sooner you get orders in the sooner you will get 
them back.    

Stokes Valley Christmas Parade – 3 December 
Do you want to be on our school float? Limited 
to 
40 children, first in. It involves Whaea Luana 
and  
dancing! 
Yes, my child(ren) wish to participate. A further  
notice will go out to participants who reply. 
 
Name(s) 
__________________________________ 
 
Rooms 
___________________________________ 

 



Caregiver And Emergency Contact Details – after the recent earthquakes and flooding yesterday it has 

become apparent that some families have not updated their contact details i.e home and mobile phone numbers. If 
your details have changed during the year please check with the office that we have your up to date information on 
record. 
 

WEET-BIX TRYATHLON REGISTRATION 
 
________________________________ in Room ______ is  
interested in entering the TRYathlon next March. Please send a registration form home for us to have a look at. 
Completed forms to be sent back to school by 9 December 2016.  
 

Payment of $37 is required by 14 Feb next year. Drip-feed payments okay.  
 
The fee includes the T-Shirt. 

 

Netball Photos are available to order, $10 each. Please check office window in next few days to see 
sample photos. 

 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


